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This week in Year 2 
Monday 1st November 2021
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English: 


The children will be looking at the possessive apostrophe and how this is used to show whom items belong to. They will be aiming to write their own sentences that include the correct use of the possessive apostrophe.








Phonics:   


We will be looking at words that contain the sound /l/ spelt with ‘el’ at the end of words e.g. hazel or travel.








Maths:


We will be counting in steps of 2, 3 and 5. The children will be counting forwards and backwards in these steps and exploring any patterns in the numbers that they count. 





Homework:


This is sent home on Friday and needs to be returned to school by Tuesday please.





Topic- Making a Paper Mache globe! We will be creating a display of these in the classroom so please bring yours in if you have made one. I look forward to seeing them! 








Action Points:


★ PE will be on Mondays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named. 


★ The children will be making houses as part of our Science learning next week. Please could each child bring in a bag of materials that might be suitable for this project. Things like boxes, tube and tubs would all be useful. The children will need to bring these in a named bag by Monday 8th November. Many thanks for your support with this. 


















































 











